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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – May 17, 2022 

 
Port Byron Budget Vote Results 
 

The Port Byron Central School District 2022-2023 budget was approved by voters 210 to 

95. The Port Byron community has also approved the proposition allowing the district to 

support the Port Byron Library (211 yes to 94 no) and the purchasing and financing of 

replacement student transport vehicles (207 yes to 99 no). 

 

Additionally, board candidates Todd Delaney (223 votes) and Christopher Recckio (264 

votes) were reelected to the Board of Education. 

 

As always, the district thanks the community for its unwavering support as we continue 

to work for what is best for our students. 
 


